Welcome to Lyons Township High School!

We hope your family is doing well, staying healthy, and remaining strong as we continue to navigate through
the COVID-19 global pandemic. We are excited to begin the official process of welcoming our 8% grade
students and families to the LT community! Our primary goal throughout the next eight months, in
anticipation of the 2021-22 school year, is to ensure our newest Lions feel prepared for their transition to high
school. To that end, we are excited to welcome your student and family to our learning community by hosting
a Class of 2025 Welcome via WebEx on Tuesday, January 26, 2021 from 7:00pm-8:00pm.

The Class of 2025 Welcome will provide our current 8t graders and families with an overview of the
orientation process, an opportunity to learn more about academic programs, and information regarding the
course selection process for the 2021-22 school year. In addition, students and families will learn about the
amazing extra-curricular and athletic opportunities that students can take advantage of as future Lions.

fn mid-January, all 8" grade families will receive additional information about how to access our Academic
Program Guide, details about the course selection process (which begins in early February), and a reminder
about the January 26™ Class of 2025 Welcome Event.

In the meantime, please don’t hesitate to contact us at 708-579-6500 (or via the e-mail links below) if you
have questions or need information regarding your student’s transition to Lyons Township High School.

We are...LT!

Sincerely,

Brian Waterman, Principal

Shanna Lewis, Associate Principal (South Campus)

Adam Davis, Assistant Principal (Class of 2025)
Leslie Owens, Division Chair (Student Services)




GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL

Mr. Ed Hood, Principal 1001 South Spring Avenue
LaGrange, IL 605252798
(708) 482-2720
www.d105.net

Gurrie Middle School: Empowering students to make a difference in our world by assisting them to be self-directed, passionate, lifelong
learners.

November 18, 2020

Dear Eighth Grade Parents:

As has been the tradition at Gurrie, graduates will wear royal blue gowns with medallions on gold ribbons
around their necks. Families will purchase the gown and medallion. Please check the statement below that
applies to you.

I am enclosing the $26.00 purchase fee at this time.

1 will pay the $26.00 purchase fee by February 1.

I would like to discuss a payment plan with Mr. Hood or my child’s advisor.

Signature Date

Student’s Name

We are sending this home now so that families may budget and plan according to their circumstances.
Please make checks out to LaGrange School District 105.

Sincerely,

Ed Hood

Principal

Rev. 10/30/2020

Be Ready, Be Respectful, Be Safe



